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September was a busy month for STPS! Thank
you for your support of the spirit wear sale and to
those who attended the STPS meeting on 9/20. In
addition, it was great to see the BG community
come together for our first movie night! Culver’s
night was such a hit we are making it a monthly

event. The last Tuesday

of each month will be
“Tasty Tuesday” at
Culver’s. Here are our
October Happenings.

Teacher

luncheon

10/13

STPS is providing
sandwiches for
staff to show
appreciation during
conferences.

Please consider
donating sides and
other items.

Check email and
Facebook for the
sign up, or access
it via the QR code.
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Tasty Tuesday

10/26 - 5-8PM

Culver’s (WL)
3075 Sachem Ct.
A portion of sales

will support STPS.

Amazon Smile
Shop at

smile.amazon.com

*Select “Battle
Ground Elementary
STPS” as your
charity.

*AmazonSmile is
the same Amazon
you know: same
products, prices,
and service. NO
EXTRA COST!

*Amazon donates
0.5% of your
eligible
AmazonSmile
purchases to
STPS.

Questions?
bgstps@amail.com
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Fundraiser

Pick up

October 7th
3:45-7:00PM
BGI bus lot

ITEMS MUST BE PICKED UP
AT THIS TIME!

Items are delivered to BGI frozen
but thaw quickly in our gym.

Curbside pick up:

e Enter the BGI bus parking lot,
and pull up/park along the curb
when a spot becomes available.

e Check in by your last name.

e Load your items when they are
brought to you.

e Any questions or problems with
your order? Contact:

Rosie Fritz
262-447-2098
ROSIE.REDAPPLE@OUTLOOK.COM

Thanks in advance for your patience
as this is our first time doing
curbside pickup due to COVID. :)

Next STPS meeting 11/15 - 6:30PM
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